
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise the public of the 
construction of box culvert activities at the Queenslander 

Creek crossing. 
 

Road works will be undertaken on the Cobbold Gorge Road 
near the Queenslander Creek and there will be side tracks 

in use. 
 

Please obey all road work signage. 
 

Works Starts: Thursday 22nd August 2024 
Completion: Thursday 12th December 2024 

 
Council apologies for any inconvenience this may cause 

 
Should you have any queries in respect to this matter, 

please do not hesitate to contact Council on (07) 4079 9090 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer 


